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April 14, 2021

Food for Thought
“You may have a fresh start any moment you choose, for this thing that we 
call “failure” is not the falling down, but the staying down.” ~ Mary Pickford

Superintendent’s Corner
On Monday’s return to daily in-person instruction, for those who chose to 
avail themselves of that option, the energy was high as our 6th, 8th, and 
11th graders joined their elementary and senior counterparts in school. We 
continue to offer virtual and hybrid options for those who are more comfort-
able with that structure, and truly believe that health and safety confidence 
will grow as long as we continue to exercise the utmost caution with our pro-
tocols, and vaccinations expand throughout the region.  We will, of course, 
keep you informed every step of the way.

We also want to take a moment to wish all those who are observing the hol-
iday a Blessed Ramadan.  We hope that you enjoy a generous Ramadan 
with rich, beautiful gifts throughout the month.

We wish our entire community the very best, and promise that we are trying 
very hard to pursue academic and co-curricular excellence, while simulta-
neously navigating what we hope are the concluding months of this COVID 
struggle.

Thank you all for your tremendous support during this unique year.  

News from Deputy Superintendent 
Dr. Joseph Centamore in the Curriculum Office
The following is the schedule for students to return to full in-person instruc-
tion for families who have selected this option:
 
Stimson Middle School – Grade 7 - April 19
Walt Whitman High School – Grades 9 & 10 - April 26
Oakwood/James Kaden – Pre-K - April 26
 
If you have a student in Grades 3 through 8, and have not yet responded to 
the State Assessment Selection that is on the district’s website homepage, 
please do so this week, as testing will begin on April 20th.  If you have any 
questions, please feel free to contact your principal.
 
For Stimson and Whitman students, a communication was recently sent 
out from the building principals with regards to Regents examinations, as 
well as final exams. These letters are posted on the respective school web-
site homepages. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the 
school’s guidance department.

News from Assistant Superintendent for Business 
and District Operations Dr. Vito D’Elia
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On Wednesday, April 20, 2021, the Board of Education will vote on the 
adoption of our 2021-2022 budget. The proposed spending plan will include 
a progressive and prudent integration of new funding from both New York 
State and Federal sources.  As in the past, our goal is to use any additional 
funding to enhance education, contain tax increases, improve infrastructure, 
and reduce deficit spending. We welcome you to join us at the Board of 
Education meeting by logging onto www.shufsd.org and follow the link for 
the live meeting.

Some Thoughts from Assistant Superintendent for 
Student Services April Poprilo 
This year, Camp Bright Star will be held at Oakwood Primary School in 
South Huntington.  Camp Bright Star is a summer camp for children and 
teens with special needs ages 6 and older. Campers who experience true 
fun and friendships are allowed to be kids in a safe, caring, and structured 
environment. The Town of Huntington has offered this program for over 35 
years. The camp is partially funded by the New York State Office of People 
with Developmental Disabilities (OPWDD). Camp Bright Star runs for a six-
week period in the summer after the end of the school year. Camp is held 
Monday through Friday, except for holidays, from 9:00 a.m. to 2:30 p.m. 
Please contact the Town of Huntington Parks and Recreation Department,  
(631) 351-3089 or email, ParksandRec@HuntingtonNY.gov for more infor-
mation. 

The Suffolk County Police Athletic League (PAL), Suffolk County Police 
Dept. 2nd Precinct, Councilman Eugene Cook, and the Huntington Town 
Board are sponsoring a free soccer program for Huntington Youth (children 
in grades 2-8).  The program starts on April 20th, and runs until June 24th, 
2021, at Manor Field Park, 90 E. 5th Street.  Pre-registration is required.  
Due to COVID, space is limited. For more information, please contact SCPD 
Officer Delgado, 631-854-8253.

News from Dr. James Wright, Supervisor of Physical 
Education, Health, Athletics & Recreation
Congratulations to Varsity Football for earning their first League Champion-
ship since 1984.  The 35-14 win over previously unbeaten Lindenhurst lifted 
the Cats to the title.  Whitman will host Longwood, Saturday afternoon, at 3 
p.m.   Spectators will only be allowed in with a pass.  

Congratulations are also in order for head Varsity Boys Soccer coach John 
DiGiacomo, as he earned his 150th career victory Saturday.  John’s teams 
continue to excel on the pitch, and we wish them all the best as the playoffs 
begin this week.  
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Field Hockey had a thrilling win against Commack, as the teams went 
to triple overtime before Whitman scored on the final possession.  If that 
was not enough, both Volleyball teams, Tennis, Gymnastics, and our 
undefeated Golf team will be heading to the playoffs.  Best of luck to all.

News from Jackie’s Art Corner
We are very excited to announce the presentation of the 2021 Walt 
Whitman Centerstage production of “The 25th Annual Putnam County 
Spelling Bee.”

Unfortunately, due to COVID restrictions, seating will be limited for each 
performance.  Tickets can be purchased from Mrs. Susan Radin (Turn-
er), from 1:30 p.m. – 5 p.m., or email Mrs. Radin at sradin@shufsd.org, 
and she will have the requested tickets waiting at Walt Whitman’s Main 
Office.  (Adults $10/Students/Senior citizens $8).  Performances will be 
held at the Walt Whitman Performing Arts Center.

Listed below are the performance dates and times:

Friday, April 23..............................7:30 p.m.

Saturday April 24..........................2 p.m./7:30 p.m.

The Heckscher Museum has announced the students chosen for Long 
Island’s Best 2021.  Of the 331 artworks submitted, 83 were selected as 
this year’s Exhibiting artists.  We are proud to announce that two of our 
Walt Whitman Art students have been selected for this most prestigious 
recognition.........Carlos Alfaro and Bianca Santaromana.  Congratula-
tions and Bravo, Carlos and Bianca!

Exhibiting artists and their teachers, friends, and family are invited to vis-
it Long Island’s Best 2021 during exclusive viewing hours not available 
to the general public.  Timed tickets are required; space is limited.  Email 
Education@Heckscher.org or call 631-380-3292

News from Sheila’s Food Corner

    WELCOME BACK!

The School Nutrition Program is excited to have our latest group of stu-
dents return to full in-class instruction.  This past Monday, April 12th, 
our 11th, 8th and 6th grade students joined the 100% in-class instruc-
tion program.  Much has changed in SHNS this year and yet much has 
stayed the same! 
 
 • Our breakfast and lunch menus continue to be created fresh 

Jonas Wagner
Licensed Broker / Owner
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 every morning.
 • Fruits and Vegetables continue to be the main focus in our menu 
 planning.
 • Many of our children enjoy their meals in the classroom instead 
 of the cafeteria.  
 • Kiosks are set up to keep lines and student group clusters to 
 a minimum. 
 • This year both our Breakfast and Lunch meals are FREE!

We have missed our students, and are thrilled to see everyone back enjoy-
ing our meals.  Our increasing daily meal counts show that our students are 
joining our program every day, and we are thrilled! 

Welcome back - SHNS really missed you. 

News from Mr. John Murphy, 
Principal of Walt Whitman High School
Walt Whitman High School is thrilled to announce that Centerstage Pro-
ductions will perform the first musical production since the 2020 quaran-
tine!  Please join us for our LIVE performances of The 25th Annual Putnam 
County Spelling Bee on April 22nd, 23rd, and 24th in the PAC!  For an add-
ed surprise, some of your favorite teachers will have cameo appearances in 
each performance.  Seating is limited, so purchase your tickets ASAP from 
Mrs. Radin (Turner) in the Dance Studio, Room 224, during office hours.
 
Walt Whitman’s next Spirit Days are this Thursday and Friday.  They are 
Pajama days!  Have your child show school spirit by wearing their Pajamas 
on these days.  Also, next Friday, April 23rd, is Fancy Friday!  We invite 
students and staff to wear their fanciest clothes to school for an all-inclusive 
dress up day.  Prom dresses, button ups; anything fancy that makes you 
feel confident.  
 
The WWHS Powder Puff participation form and t-shirt sale is up on the 
GSO Site, accessible through Ms. Rice or Ms. Ahrens’ Google Site.  All 
boys and girls interested in participating must complete this with a parent/
guardian.  The form is due by Friday, April 23rd, so be sure to submit as 
soon as possible!
 
We would like to thank the South Huntington community for all the dona-
tions received thus far for the Wildcat Pantry.  We still need non-perishable 
food items such as, pastas, soups, sauce, cereals, canned fruits and vege-
tables.  Every donation helps and is greatly appreciated. Donations can be 
dropped at the Main Office during school hours. Also, tomorrow and next 
Saturday we will accept food donations outside of the North Gym, from 9 
a.m. - 12 p.m. Feel free to drive by with any donation you have and spread 
the word! If you have questions, please contact klineen@shufsd.org or the 
main office. Thanks for your support. 
 
For those Senior families that did not purchase a cap and gown, sales are 
now online.  Fliers are posted around the building with a QR code to access 
the site.  Purchase your cap, gown and tassel for $28.  The site closes on 
April 30th, so act now!  Your cap and gown will ship to the high school and 
you can pick it up at Graduation Rehearsal in June.  For more information, 
come to the Main Office.  Order now:
https://waltwhitmanhs.shopoakhalli.com
 
Athletic News:
The Varsity Football team clinched its 1st League title since 1984 with a 
huge 35-14 win over Lindenhurst yesterday! Nicholas Bottoni connected 
with Brandon Ivy for two long touchdown passes to lead the offense.  Bot-
toni, AJ Evans and Tim Hunter each added rushing touchdowns.  Ivy had 
2 interceptions and Hunter 1 for Whitman’s swarming defense that was led 
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by Diego Romero, Rasahn Thompson, Liam Villanti, Sean Bock, Jere-
myah St. Croix and Jakub Pipota.  Jakub forced and recovered a fumble 
on Lindy’s first play of the game. Josh Arevalo went a perfect 5 for 5 on 
extra points. The Team will host their first home playoff game in almost 40 
years, as they take on Longwood on Saturday at 3 p.m. Great job by all!

The Boys Varsity Soccer Team ended their regular season with a 4-0 victory 
over Pat-Med.  Richard Morel scored 2 first half goals.  The prettiest goal 
of the day was a Wilmer Flores cross to Dylan Thody who converted the 
header for the 3rd goal.  Juan Chamorro finished the scoring for the Wild-
cats.  Josh Arevalo and Victor Vilorio chipped in with assists.  Liam Wei-
gele, Franklin Fuentes, and Josh Fitzpatrick combined to make 4 saves to 
preserve the shutout.  The Wildcats’ record is 8-4, heading into the 1st round 
of the playoffs on Thursday. 
 
Girls Varsity Volleyball defeated Smithtown East 3 games to 0 on Friday, and 
defeated Half Hollow Hills East 3 games to 0 on Sunday.  The Team moved 
to 10-4 with the 2 victories this weekend.  Great job by the entire team!

News from Mr. Eddie Smith, 
Principal of Stimson Middle School
On Tuesday, April 20th, Stimson Middle School will be administering the En-
glish Language Arts Assessment to all 7th and 8th grade students.  If you 
have not already done so, please go to the South Huntington Website and 
complete the survey regarding your child’s testing intent. 

Just a friendly reminder that if your child is interested in participating in 
Spring Sports please sign them up using Final Forms.  This information can 
be found under Athletics on the district website.  It has been great seeing 
our athletes on our fields over the last week or so.  Just a friendly reminder 
that spectators are limited to two per athlete, and you must wear a mask at 
all times.

News from Mr. Steve Toto, 
Principal of Silas Wood Sixth-Grade School
Welcome Back!
 
Any way you say it, Silas Wood is delighted beyond words to have students 
(who so chose) return to full-time in- school learning on Monday, April 12th!  
After an extended homeroom, and some inspiring welcome-back activities, 
the day began in earnest. All our young scholars have jumped into each and 
every class with energy and enthusiasm, overjoyed to meet teachers and 
fellow students they might only know via Google Meets!  We could not be 
more delighted to have them here! 
 
Silas Wood’s third quarter ended on Tuesday, April 13th. With the fourth 
quarter beginning on Wednesday, April 14th, students move into the last ro-
tation of their four classes of our Curriculum Wheel. Having already enjoyed 
three of the four components (Art, Coding, Home & Careers, World Lan-
guage), students are excited about beginning that last phase of the rotation!
 
In recognition of April as Autism Awareness Month, Silas Wood students and 
staff are encouraged to wear blue, possibly in the form of our Autism Aware-
ness tee shirts, every Tuesday and Wednesday during this month!

News from Mr. Anthony Ciccarelli, 
Principal of Birchwood Intermediate School
SPRING VIRTUAL PARENT/TEACHER CONFERENCES:  Children will 
have early dismissal at 12:30 p.m. on the following days:  Thursday, May 6th, 
and Tuesday, May 11th.  Evening conferences will take place on Wednes-
day, May 19th, from 6 – 8 p.m. These conference days will provide you with 
an excellent opportunity to meet virtually with your child’s teacher to discuss 
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academic and social growth since your last meeting.  We ask your coopera-
tion in making every effort to keep your conference appointment.  Please look 
to make an appointment with your child’s teacher.

SEL (Social/Emotional Learning)

As we wrap up Media March, we are thrilled that our students will be able to 
apply their digital citizenship skills as they meet new pen pal friends shortly 
after spring break. Our SEL Team will then focus on our next theme - Autism 
Awareness April! This month’s activities will create opportunities for Birch-
wood students to develop awareness of people with autistic spectrum disor-
der. Activities such as a puzzle piece craft, and “Wear Blue Spirit Day,” will 
support our goal of teaching about acceptance! Additionally, students will be 
able to visit a virtual library with read-aloud books, games, and short video 
clips.

News from Dr. Gayle Steele, 
Principal of Maplewood Intermediate School
Next week we will administer the NYS ELA Assessment to grades 3, 4 and 5 
using the following schedule: 

Grade 3 - Tuesday, April 20th
Grade 4 - Wednesday, April 21st
Grade 5 - Thursday, April 22nd

If you have not already done so, please use the form that is posted on our 
district website to inform us of your intent regarding state testing. If you have 
notified us in writing of your request, you do not need to complete the form. 
Remote students have the option of taking the assessment in school.  Please 
inform the main office if you would like to send your child to school for the 
exam so we can make the appropriate arrangements. 

The PTA is busy planning and organizing the activities for our virtual Maple-
wood Night Out event scheduled for May 6th. Class parents/representatives 
have been collecting items for class baskets. Thank you to all for your con-
tributions thus far. I hope you are able to join us for what I am sure will be an 
enjoyable evening. 

We have many items in our lost and found that have not been claimed. With 
the nicer weather, students often take off their jackets when playing outside 
and sometimes forget them on the bench. So please remember to label your 
child’s jackets and sweaters with their names, so we can return found items 
to the appropriate students. 

News from Dr. Annie Michaelian, 
Principal of Oakwood Primary Center
We hope everyone had a great week!  At Oakwood we are continuing our 
work on being a “bucket filler,” and learning how to make others feel special 
by being a caring person. Our students recently participated in an assembly, 
virtually, in a reading of Have You Filled a Bucket Today? A Guide to Daily 
Happiness for Kids by Carol McCloud.  This children’s book offers a novel ap-
proach to learning how to make yourself and others feel special.  As we con-
tinue through the school year, we will be encouraging our students to fill each 
other’s buckets. Please feel free to use this special terminology at home too!

We would like to thank our school Social Worker, Mr. Toledo, for his incredible 
efforts in organizing the partnership with the Tri-CYA to help deliver groceries 
to families in need. This community partnership is so important and special 
to all of us.

Looking ahead, please mark your calendars...our early release days (11:30 
a.m. dismissal) for Parent/Teacher conferences will be May 6th, and May 
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11th.  Evening conferences will be held on May 20th.  More information 
from your child’s teacher(s) will be forthcoming.

We would like to thank all of our families, staff, and businesses who have 
donated to Oakwood’s upcoming Talent show and Fundraiser! Our PTA has 
been working diligently on preparing the list of class baskets, and we are 
very excited to participate in this fun family virtual event!

Kindergarten Registration continues for the 2021-2022 School Year.  Please 
be sure to visit the South Huntington website for the Online Registration 
System to submit documents for registering your child for the 2021-2022 
school year.  If you have any questions, please feel free to reach out so we 
can assist you.  We are looking forward to meeting our incoming students!

Wishing everyone a week filled with sunshine!

News from Mr. Mitchell Levy, 
Principal of Countrywood Primary Center 
It is hard to believe that we are approaching the 4th quarter of the school 
year.  Our classroom teachers will be in touch in the very near future to 
schedule our virtual Spring Parent/Teacher conferences.  May 6th and May 
11th are designated as early release days for daytime conferences, and 
then we will have evening conferences on May 20th (with a regular day of 
instruction).    In the meantime, as always, we invite you to reach out to your 
child’s teacher at any time with any questions or concerns.
 
Last week we told you about a wonderful fundraiser taking place here at 
Countrywood.   Cohen Children’s Medical Center holds a very special place 
in our hearts here at Countrywood.  One of our own students is currently 
battling cancer and receiving treatment, and we would like to give back to 
the programs and services that help support all of the patients at Cohen’s.  
In order to show our love and support for our student and their family we are 
hosting “Countrywood’s Ice Cream for a Cause.”  For $12 you will receive 
12 scoops of ice cream, 4 cones, and 3 toppings.   Proceeds from this sale 
will go directly to benefit the programs at Cohen Children’s Medical Center.  
A flyer went out last week, but if you have any questions or need a new copy 
of the flyer, simply email me or call the school and we will be happy to assist 
you.  A huge thank you to everyone who has already generously donated 
and participated in this fundraiser in support of such a worthwhile cause.

We are excited to announce that our PTA will be hosting a virtual brain 
challenge game show night on Friday, April 23rd.  Please be on the lookout 
for more information and the link to a Google Form to register.  We thank 
our PTA for their hard work and creativity in coming up with fun, enjoyable 
activities despite of all of the COVID restrictions.

Last week we shared that we are in the process of getting Countrywood’s 
Garden up and running for the Spring and Summer.  A huge thank you to 
our SBM team and several dedicated teachers and staff who have been 
spending time late last week and early this week weeding and readying our 
flower and vegetable beds for planting in the very near future.
   
This time of year the weather is a bit unpredictable, and whenever possible 
we plan on having our students go outdoors for both Physical Education 
classes, as well as our recess program.  With this in mind, please be sure 
that your child is dressed for the weather of the day.  Our students are really 
enjoying the reopening of the playgrounds, and we look forward to continu-
ing to bring back as much “normalcy” to our students as the year goes on.  
We are in the process of planning some of our “end of year” events, and will 
be communicating these processes and procedures in the very near future.

We wish you a wonderful week ahead! 

MB Agency, LLC
Specializing in Personal and 

Commercial Insurance

606 Walt Whitman Road
Melville, NY 11747

staff@mbinsure.com

631-707-7400
MBagencyinsurance.com

 Sgt. Tyler Palmeri
Career Counselor

(631) 912-2384

http://www.bussolagroup.com
http://facebook.com/murphysviolinshop
https://www.facebook.com/murphysviolinshop
http://www.mbagencyinsurance.com/
mailto:staff@mbinsure.com
http://MBagencyinsurance.com
https://www.facebook.com/RWSSHuntington
http://stores.redwing.com/huntington-station-ny
https://www.toyotaofhuntington.com/?&utm_source=GOOGLE&utm_medium=cpc&utm_term=%2Bhuntington+%2Btoyota&utm_content=CKji1KqJidQCFdPt6Qod0R4NWQ_dc&utm_campaign=Dealer+Name&siteid=SEM_GNY10_google_paidsearch&do_cmpgn=Performics&gclid=CKji1KqJidQCFdPt6Qod0R4NWQ&gclsrc=ds
https://www.toyotaofhuntington.com/?&utm_source=GOOGLE&utm_medium=cpc&utm_term=%2Bhuntington+%2Btoyota&utm_content=CKji1KqJidQCFdPt6Qod0R4NWQ_dc&utm_campaign=Dealer+Name&siteid=SEM_GNY10_google_paidsearch&do_cmpgn=Performics&gclid=CKji1KqJidQCFdPt6Qod0R4NWQ&gclsrc=ds
http://www.goarmy.com/
http://www.prohealthurgentcare.com
http://www.prohealthurgentcare.com/
https://www.marines.com/request-information?WT.mc_id=rsnyk


School Board Notes – A Message from the Board 
of Education
Our Budget season is in full swing with three budget presentations complet-
ed.  On Tuesday, April 20th, the Board of Education will adopt the budget 
for the 2021/2022 school year after Dr. D’Elia provides the Budget Adoption 
Presentation.  We urge our residents and staff to view the meeting with this 
important presentation using the link that will be provided on the website 
the day of the meeting.  The Public Hearing of the Budget will take place 
on Tuesday, May 11th at 7:30 p.m., and the Budget Vote/Election will be on 
Tuesday, May 18th from 3 p.m. to 10 p.m., in the South Gymnasium of Walt 
Whitman High School.  Questions can be submitted by use of the follow-
ing email and responses will be provided during the Voice of the Resident:  
boe@shufsd.org

News from South Huntington Educational Founda-
tion, SHEF
 

    From Kindergarten Kick-off through Senior Scholarships, your participa-
tion in the annual Miles for Michael supports all Wildcats! 

   Check out all the ways you can participate virtually this year ~ there is 
something for all ages and abilities!  This annual event is now virtual from 
May 9 - May 23, giving participants two weeks to get out there for a 1 mile, 
Fun Run, 5k, 10k, half or full marathon. 

    Virtual means... Any time. Any place. Your choice. Your pace. Our website 
offers you some suggested local routes throughout the district area that you 
could accomplish in one day, while others plan to walk or run a greater dis-
tance through some of the local and state parks and paths over the course 
of two weeks!  Your registration is for a good cause and your participation is 
great for you!

   Visit MilesForMichael.Run.  Follow us on Facebook and Instagram for an-
nouncements, raffles and more each week leading up to Miles for Michael 
‘21.  

News from SEPTA – Maureen Basedow
Please join a great team and board.  Our nominating committee is set.  
Please fill out our form and email back to us.  Thank you for your support 
and consideration.  Please see our form below!

https://www.bowlmor.com/location/bowlmor-long-island
http://www.cresthollow.com
http://www.ferrantiempowerment.com/
http://SummerStudy.com
http://summerstudy.com/
http://www.ThePurrfectPetsitter.com
http://www.huntingtonchamber.com
https://huntingtonchamber.com/
https://www.navy.com/
mailto:mailto:boe%40shufsd.org?subject=
mailto:http://www.milesformichael.run/?subject=
mailto:http://www.milesformichael.run/?subject=
mailto:https://www.facebook.com/milesformichaelrunwalk?subject=
mailto:http://www.instagram.com/shef_southhuntingtonwildcats/?subject=
http://www.eniainspired.com
http://www.eniainspired.com


New Huntington Location
326 Walt Whitman Rd.

Huntington, NY 11746
631-444-5544

zprad.com

District PTA Council News
Time for Spring Cleaning! Clean out your Closets and support the South Hun-
tington Council of PTAs! Donations of clothing, linens, stuffed animals and 
bicycles on Saturday, April 24th from 8 a.m. – 3 p.m. outside of the North Gym 
at Walt Whitman High School.
 
All proceeds will go toward our scholarship fund. Thank you for your support!

Booster Club

Whitman Sports

Stimson Sports
No scheduled sports

http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/ACE_Hardware_Coupon1.pdf
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/Siennas_EZ_Academics_(2).pdf
http://www.zwangerpesiri.com/
http://zprad.com
http://westhillsvisionlongisland.com
https://stores.barnesandnoble.com/store/2327
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/IHOPHuntintonSpg2016.pdf
https://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/IHOPHuntintonSpg2016.pdf
https://www.handandstonemelville.com/
https://www.handandstonemelville.com/
https://ymcali.org/programs/child-care
https://ymcali.org/programs/child-care
http://www.alticeadvantageinternet.com/#/


SEPTA 
2020-21

Membership 
Form

Spanish

Community and School District Flyers 
In an effort to make our weekly newsletter more convenient, each of the 
flyers we receive are listed below. Click on the one that interests you 
and you will be automatically linked to that flyer.

Summer 
2021 
Youth 

Basketball
Program

NEYSA
Mar/May
Tennis 

Lessons

Become a 
Wildcat
Booster

Club
Member!

HBC
 Soccer 
Spring 
2021 

Registration

The 
Boxfit

Experience
All Abilities

& Skill 
Levels

Sign-up 
here for 

SH Public 
Library 

E-Newsletter

South 
Huntington 
Soccer 

Club 
Spring 2021
Registration

across the street from Lazy Boy

Flag 
Football

K-8th 
Grade

Join 
Boy 

Scouts 
Troop 68

Join 
Girl 

Scouts 
of Suffolk 

County

discover your hidden smile
Mita A. Parikh, DMD

Hidden Smiles Orthodontics
864 West Jericho Turnpike 

Suite B
Huntington, NY 11743

631-824-6353

www.HiddenSmiles.com 

Camp W
Day

 Camp
2021

Gan Isreal 
Day Camp
Open for 
Summer

2021!

Kids
Dekhockey 

April 
Registration

TOPSoccer
Special 
Needs 

Division

The Whaling
Museum’s 
Summer

Camp 2021

Town of 
Huntington 

Summer 
Camp 2021

English

Town of 
Huntington 

Summer 
Camp 2021

Spanish

SEPTA 
2021-22

Nomination
Form

No-Cost 
Soccer 

Program
 Huntington 

Youth 
Grades 2-8

http://www.brianmgill.com/
http://www.safebathli.com
http://www.VillageEastGifted.com
https://www.villageeastgifted.com/
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/Dr_Knott_Ad2.pdf
https://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/Dr_Knott_Ad2.pdf
http://www.countyline.doitthebest.com
http://www.hbcsoccer.com
http://www.hbcsoccer.com/
http://www.mathnasium.com/huntington
https://www.mathnasium.com/huntington
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/47959cd4f915938d2eb91d3d4afc23d9596a2ee7.docx
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/c12726bfc62f30fe4c5453e7b68f95d9cff4596f.pdf
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/51b18812ee68575f13fe3b77b9ef5443ff5c0660.pdf
https://www.wildcatbc.org/become-a-member
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/7bda5bc28d5902975e282a28ea0039c1e3bcf46a.pdf
https://stores.barnesandnoble.com/store/2327?view=
http://www.GCMazda.com
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/d8966315275d55488ffca7ef816d14ebbda6b69e.pdf
https://libraryaware.com/310/Subscribers/Subscribe?optInPageId=39331b79-693d-4354-9a40-eec99c8c584a
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/e82b0e6299388a3fe59945ba9b470d3b0da12ff2.pdf
https://www.raymourflanigan.com/farmingdale-ny-furniture-mattress-store.aspx
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/6791fa6e044d2fed0da05ac9c64df32d2bf9e5be.jpg
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/62dbe4267a4fea035682abd72736f9771b3a4070.jpg
http://www.framingandartgallery.com
http://www.framingandartgallery.com/
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/b5604e3beb219739f0781e9a0d3453c4764092ab.pdf
http://hiddensmiles.com/
https://hiddensmiles.com/
http://campwdaycamp.com/
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/f603aac6f15e1c35ca06b2b1bb11ff8bab6322e6.jpg
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/a532564f175a9763c26f26fb9ca1602eb1f5148b.pdf
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/e9b76cf9d065becd61171371a943111614db078b.pdf
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/0bc39527d79972eb84c71046a3dfc7d270abb8d7.jpg
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/d3035ca8acd63e03f4759e4adf377200501c6623.png
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/6c0ab4461988f0d74dae2f4a12f9e59abcb3dc78.png
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/4ba2bf52a14674b76e5667bd690c5c96f1570b69.pdf
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/f35a4f281a9fc667389b47e494fa1b37854db700.pdf


1 Schwab Road 
Huntington Station, NY 11746

TFCU Can 
Help Make Your 

Financial Dreams 
A Reality. 

TeachersFCU.org

LEARN MORE

PROUD SUPPORTER OF 
SOUTH HUNTINGTON 

SCHOOLS

http://www.huntingtonhelps.com
https://huntingtonhelps.com/
http://www.springfieldrepair.com/
https://www.springfieldrepair.com/
http://www.amypodhurstacupuncture.com/
http://www.huntingtonjeep.com
http://www.brendelsofnewyork.com
https://www.brendelsbagels.com/
http://www.ftc.edu
http://www.leaguelineup.com/welcome.asp?url=sthstebaseball
http://www.TSHCamp.com
https://smythnora.com
http://www.northshoredance.net
http://www.hbcsoccer.com
http://www.mathnasium.com/huntington
http://www.thelighting-gallery.com
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/Educator_App_(1).pdf
https://www2.raymourflanigan.com/store/ny/long-island-farmingdale-north.html
http://www.puzzlebreakLI.com
http://www.teachersFCU.org
https://www.teachersfcu.org//pages/index.php


COASTLINE POOLS & SPAS

250 W. JERICHO TPKE.
HUNTINGTON STATION, 

NY 11746
631-351-4571

www.coastlinepool.com

http://www.huntingtontaxes.com/
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/Gustozo_Pizza_Ad_Master.pdf
http://www.coastlinepool.com
http://www.longislandhealingartslearningcenter.com
https://www.longislandhealingartslearningcenter.com/
http://www.coastlinepool.com
http://www.westhillsdentistry.com
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/Hope_to_dream.pdf
https://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/Hope_to_dream.pdf
http://li-orthopedicsolutions.com/
https://li-orthopedicsolutions.com/
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/LittleLeagueSmallFryOffer.pdf
https://stores.barnesandnoble.com/store/2327?view=
https://adventureland.us/
https://adventureland.us/
http://www.embroidme-huntington.com
https://embroidme-huntington.com/
http://www.skuffyautobody.com
http://www.huntingtonmazda.com
http://www.GCMazda.com
http://www.ten-tigers.com
https://www.facebook.com/pages/Dont-Stop-Dancin/445562322148950
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Supports 
South

Huntington
Schools

482 Walt Whitman Road
Melville NY, 11747

One Free Session
Good for You 
and a Friend

(first time guests and local 
residents only)

Melville Location
500 Walt Whitman Road

Melville, NY 11747
631-683-8311

http://www.suffolkCountyAcupuncture.com
https://suffolkcountyacupuncture.com/
http://www.zwangerpesiri.com/
http://zprad.com
http://FaustHarrisonPianos.com
https://faustharrisonpianos.com/
http://www.uncleg.com/
https://www.gohealthuc.com/nyc/long-island/huntington-station
https://huntington.northwell.edu/orthopedics
http://www.huntingtonhondacars.com/tcd/home/?tcdkwid=241213330&tcdcmpid=469249&tcdadid=74562940502&locale=en_US&gclid=CIud6KuD-84CFdgNgQodNCIMfw
https://www.huntingtonhondacars.com/tcd/home/?tcdkwid=241213330&tcdcmpid=469249&tcdadid=74562940502&locale=en_US&gclid=CIud6KuD-84CFdgNgQodNCIMfw
http://locations.jambajuice.com/ny/huntington/1100-e.-jericho-turnpike.html
https://www.orangetheoryfitness.com/
http://www.waltwhitman.org

